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January 16, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring
homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government
bureaucrats.

Californians already rank dead last among the 50 states in our per capita
consumption of electricity. The average Californian uses about half the
electricity as the average American, and less than consumers in
Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba.

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state, Oppose the government
controlied thermostats in our own homes. California government is going to
run out families if they continue to try micromanage our lives. This is
ludicrous that you would even consider such a step!

Sincerely,

Stephanie Staker
925-392-4281
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